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Nadeem Jan

From: Tehsin Ullah <tehsin.khan86@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 25 July, 2020 5:04 PM

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Cc: wabbas@who.int; anwarr@who.int; khanfai@who.int; muabbas@who.int; PEO ORAKZAI; 

shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Subject: Reply of Show Cause Notice By UCPO Tehsin Ullah

Respected sir. 
 
With due respect it is stated that there is a problem of mobile  network and electricity in my UC.i have shared 
the head count to the supervisor on 25th and 27 th JUne 2020 but due to a lake of mobile network the supervisor 
did,nt  receive my head count. 
 


